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Principal’s Update
I hope that you have all had a happy and healthy start to 2025.

Each year, our Senior Students work on a legacy project. The idea of the project is that when they

finish their time at BHOA they leave something behind that will continue to benefit the community.

Angelina, Amelia and Bethany are working on two projects this year. The first is a fundraising format for

future Y11 to support keeping our prom and end of year celebrations affordable for all students. The

second project was launched in assemblies this week and is to produce a regular student paper/

newsletter. This will be an opportunity for lots of students to be involved in writing articles and delivering

something really informative for our community. The first step is naming the publication and designing a

logo. Information will follow in form groups next week and students can use the form here to submit

their entries.

Over the next few weeks, all Year 9 students will have a GCSE options interview with a member of the

academy leadership team. The purpose of this meeting is to support students make decisions

regarding the courses they wish to study for GCSE and all students should have brought home an

options booklet from assembly this week.

This term we welcome Mr Phipps who takes up the position of Vice Principal – Behaviour and Culture.

Mr Phipps has enjoyed getting out and about into lessons and meeting as many students as possible

over the last two weeks.

Finally, thank you to all parents and carers that attended the revision evening this week. All

presentations/ information from the evening will be shared with all Year 11 parents on Monday.

Have a lovely weekend

17th January 2025

https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?subpage=design&id=cCy76NwEk0iIgsR7VNvSktfNtloIX2RKnQ3JtVQnOXNUQVVYUUZGQTNVV1dER1BJMDZIUko4NFdJSS4u
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Performing Arts Update
By Alexander Denford Y8

Addams Family update

Hello everyone!

Welcome back for fortnightly updates of the Addams Family...

Since our last update, we have welcomed back Darcie (Morticia) and Harry (Fester) for their songs “Just

Around the Corner” and “The Moon and Me” supported by some of our ensemble ‘Ancestors’. We were

extremely happy with the amount of effort put in this week, especially with a small cast pushing themselves

out of their comfort zone to keep the high notes and the “ooo’s” and “aah’s” sound crisp and sharp. We have

also welcomed our choreographer, Gabriella from Broadway Bellas, who has begun work on the whole cast

movement and dance routines. Everything is slowly coming together…

17th January 2025
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Prom 2025
Thank you to our prom sponsors so far! As a reminder, we would like to make prom as affordable as possible 

to students and families this year and the prom committee have a great selection of sponsorship opportunities 

available. All sponsorship will go directly to reducing ticket prices. If you know of any local businesses who 

may wish to get involved, please email classof2025prom@broadlandhighoa.co.uk.

17th January 2025
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24th October 2024

Thank you to our prom sponsors so far! 
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